Lauren Abrahams

From: Ewulaas_Do_Not_Reply@dws.gov.za

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 11:26 AM

To: Gerhard Nel

Subject: Water User Application have been submitted to the department
Attachments: ATT00001.bin

Dear Mr Gerhard Nel (POA)
The following application have been submitted to the department:
Vacation Station (PTY) Ltd BGCMA G40D (Agriculture)

Thank you,
e-WULAAS Team

In Production
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